
      
 
 
5 May, 2003 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Against SARS - let’s Walk for Health 
 
Your are cordially invited to mobilise your staff/members to support “Walk for Health” on 
Thursday, 1 May.  It is aimed at encouraging Hong Kong people to go hiking in the countryside as a 
way to relax, to get in touch with nature, and to support marginalised groups. 
 
Recently, Hong Kong people have become anxious, agitated and depressed with the outbreak of SARS 
(severe acute respiratory syndrome). The confidence of Hong Kong people is further weakened by the 
negative effects on the economy and the community as a result of the imposition of quarantine policies and 
travel advisories. To break through the existing mood and to highlight the plight of marginalised groups in 
their efforts to protect themselves against SARS, Oxfam Hong Kong is launching the “Arm in Arm for a 
Healthy Community” Campaign, one of the activities is the “Walk for Health”.  
 

The funds the walk raises will be used in Oxfam’s work in assisting marginalised groups in 
preventing SARS.  It is easy to help, you can: 
 

 promote the activity to your staff/ members, and/or 
 make a donation. 

 
Please complete the attached reply form and return it to us by Tue, April 24, 2003.  All 
companies and organisations supporting this campaign will be acknowledged in advertisements to 
be placed in major newspapers before the event.   
 
If you need any further information, please feel free to contact Ms. Candy Chow at 3120 5204 and 
Maybo Fok at 3120 5208. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

            
Chong Chan Yau      Dr. Lo Wing Lok 
Executive Director      President 
Oxfam Hong Kong      The Hong Kong Medical Association 



To:  Candy Chow/Oxfam Hong Kong (fax: 2527 6213) 
     17/F, China United Centre, 28 Marble Road, North Point, Hong Kong 

 

Walk for Health 
 

Supporting Organisation Reply Form 
 

(Please reply on or before April 24) 
 
□ Yes, we want to support Walk for Health by promoting the activity among our 

staff/members. 
 
 (Oxfam will send you the application form and sponsorship form by April 25 through 
email/fax, please distribute to your staff/members then) 
  

□ Yes, we want to support Walk for Health by making a corporate donation of 
$________________. 
 
 (Please donate by making a cheque payable to "Oxfam Hong Kong" or by banking it 
into Oxfam’s Hang Seng Bank account “284-401080-003” or Bank of China account 
“012-874-0-010515-7”.  Please send us your cheque or pay-in slip together with 
this form.  Donations of HK$100 or above are tax-deductible.) 

(2003SA002) 
 

Name of Company:                  Dept:                             
  
Contact Person: Mr./Ms.       Tel:                            
 
Address:                                          
 
                                        
 
Fax:           E-mail:                        

 
Please return the completed form to Oxfam Hong Kong on or before April 24.  
ContactCandy Chow at 3120 5204 or Maybo Fok at 3120 5208 if you have questions. 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 


